




#23 Mr. Salisbury stated he has had many inquiries from residents wanting chickens and this section 
will include many more residents. He has not had a complaint regarding chickens in the Township. 

#25 Ms. Goldstein noted families are under a protected class. Ms. Santacecilia stated she had bad 
personal experience with institutional use homes. Ms. Goldstein stated the subsection does not apply 
to rental units. Mr. Reppa inquired why the term blood relative was removed and Ms. Goldstein 
stated the broad term of family is used to avoid discrimination. Ms. Santacecilia inquired ifhe has 
any issues with the ordinance. Mr. Salisbury stated he does not except when a sale occurs and then 
the realtor and the future buyer is made aware that modifications need to occur. Ms. Goldstein 
provided a housing option example to provide awareness of social standards and creative housing 
options for all. She suggested rental options for the board to think about. Ms. Herring noted concerns 
of noise disturbances from nonresidents as a rental property. Mr. Salisbury agreed with Ms. 
Goldstein and noted that affordable housing should be discussed further. 

Mr. Kelso suggested to table the discussion. The board agreed. Ms. Goldstein stated the next meeting 
would include the SALDO updates and finishing review of the Zoning Ordinance amendments. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:48 pm. The next meeting of the Planning Commission is scheduled 
for Monday, August 24, 2020 at 7:00PM. 

Repsectfully Submitted,

Winter May Melson
































